
IMPORTANT COVID-19 INFORMATION – ISSUE 3 – 2022 

ATTENTION ALL PHS FAMILIES - RAPID ANTIGEN TEST PICKUP INFORMATION 

Parkes High RAT kits have arrived - distribution will be FRIDAY 28th JAN as follows;  

RAT kits will be available 11.30am – 2.30pm out the front of the school in Albert St.  

We ask that families with surnames A-M come between 11.30am – 1.00pm and families 

with surnames N-Z come between 1.00pm – 2.30pm, or when it is convenient.  

ALL PARENTS/CARERS COLLECTING RAT KITS MUST:  

- enter Albert St via Forster St  

- drive slowly and safely, make your way to the designated area in front of the school in 

Albert St.  

- come to complete stop in the designated area  

- stay in your car  

- wear a mask  

- be patient  

A member of staff will ask you the name of the students in your care and their year 

group and will pass you the RAT kit.  

All families are strongly encouraged to participate in Rapid Antigen Testing twice a week. 

Please test Monday and Wednesday before school. If you have any questions regarding 

the RAT kits please call our office - 68621844. 

Please do not send any students to school if they have the mildest of COVID flu like 

symptoms. 

We are so proud of our students and our school community for being so resilient in 

these challenging times. Thank you for your continued co-operation and understanding.  

#phslearningtogether #keepingourschoolsafe 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/phslearningtogether?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXF_gR722MCiCgRTPGG1Yr-oFFQQ1KXojqu7sPf7ZWmDftMSZTU3Y2xhpHKSgwdSHUaUXC0GHqHeAmitB6inEmvH5X8qFKHwtuuOhMONr1XEOonOF9PqkcVreML8rOi8wv3TncWIrpn9Y_PvTS0pyUR&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/keepingourschoolsafe?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXF_gR722MCiCgRTPGG1Yr-oFFQQ1KXojqu7sPf7ZWmDftMSZTU3Y2xhpHKSgwdSHUaUXC0GHqHeAmitB6inEmvH5X8qFKHwtuuOhMONr1XEOonOF9PqkcVreML8rOi8wv3TncWIrpn9Y_PvTS0pyUR&__tn__=*NK-R

